Hello Sisters!

SHAA NOTES

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE ST HUBERT ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION

Published by SHAA

JUNE, 2025

THANK YOU SUSAN MULLER **ANDERSON (SH'68)**

Our Alma Mater is proud to announce a transformative \$1 million gift to fund The Susan Muller Anderson '68 Performing Arts Center, a major enhancement to our campus and a significant investment in the future of the arts at SH.

Susan comes from a family with strong ties to St. Hubert-her mother, sisters, and aunts are all fellow alumnae. She and her husband are leaders in the Philadelphia construction industry and dedicated supporters of Catholic education.

The new center will include a fully renovated auditorium with seating for 840, new flooring, state-of-theart lighting and sound systems, and enhanced stage facilities. It will host student performances, liturgical

celebrations, and community events, and will be available for rental by local organizations—further strengthening SH connection to the surrounding community.

Project work began in mid-May and will continue through the summer with completion by midautumn. This project will make a lasting impact on generations of future Bambies.

"We feel it is important to give back to the neighborhood and help the next generation of leaders find their way to a bright future," Susan said.

To see the progress on the auditorium—or tour the Connelly Arts and Design Center—please contact Lisa at

Imcnesby@huberts.org

5K PLANNING

We're gearing up for our Annual 5K on Saturday, November 8th, part of SH homecoming weekend. The committee, headed by Carolan DiFiore ('10), needs your help to make it a success! Volunteers are needed for planning and race-day support. Whether you run, walk, cheer, or lend a hand, there's a place for you. Help make this event fun and memorable—reach out today to get involved. Email Carolan at difiorec221@gmail.com

WINNER!

The winning ticket was drawn June 2nd and the winner is Sally K, (SH '65) She took home \$2845. A huge thank-you to everyone who participated in support of SHAA.

COMING EVENTS

Make room in your summer calendar and check the SHAA website for details on upcoming events:

- Marie Gallagher Memorial Golf Tournament Thursday 8/14 - 8 am Shotgun start followed by lunch.
- Party at the Pier Let's rock North Wildwood on Saturday 8/2 3-7 pm with more events Friday & Sunday
- FOSH Night at the Phillies 8/22 Great seats (section 329), first pitch 6:45. Floppy had night!!!
- Autumn Craft Fair Save Oct 25th for shopping with local artisans.

Whether you're looking to reconnect, celebrate, or just have fun, there's something for everyone. Learn more and register for these events, at sthubertalumnae.org

SHAA TRAVEL SURVEY RESULTS

Thank you to everyone who participated in SHAA's recent travel interest survey. Your feedback is helping us shape future travel offerings that reflect your preferences and priorities.

Respondents expressed interest in both domestic and international travel, with moderate interest in allinclusive options. Top priorities include value, accommodations, meaningful experiences, and free time. Enhancements like meals, guided tours, and time to explore independently were also important. Most would prefer to travel with

alumnae or guests, and interest increases when trips include familiar faces.

Bucket list destinations include Italy, Greece, and Ireland, with a comfortable price range of \$1,000-\$2,500 per person. There's also strong interest in one-day bus trips from Philadelphia, especially for Broadway shows, local culture, and culinary experiences, with a typical budget of \$75 or more. SHAA will use this input to develop engaging and community-focused travel opportunities in the coming months.

Stay tuned!

ALUMNAE PINS

Beautiful new SHAA pins are available for purchase (\$10 + \$2 S&H) on the website. Go to StHubertAlumnaeAssociation.org/shop

Last Chance! Time is running out to get your tickets for FOSH Night at the Phillies on August 22! Ticket sales close July 1, so don't wait. Grab your tickets before they're gone! https://FriendsOfStHubert.com



SHAA Notes

Next Alumnae Meeting: Monday Sep 8th 7:30 pm (EST) In Person at SH and Via Zoom For Login info, email StHubertAlumnaeZoom@gmail.com

SHAA Recap: A Year of Connection, Tradition & Impact

The St. Hubert Alumnae Association (SHAA) had a vibrant and fulfilling year, filled with connection, tradition, and support for our alma mater. From fundraising to reunions, we've been busy—and proud—every step of the way.

The fall saw us holding our **SHAA 5K Race and 1K Family Fun Walk**, welcoming runners, walkers, and supporters of all ages. Some even participated virtually, showing their Bambi pride from afar. The event raised both funds and brought the community together. Our annual Craft Fair was another standout event with local artisans, handmade goods, and holiday treats.

During the lead-up to Christmas, SHAA also held **online sales of flower bulbs and St. Hubert gear**, giving supporters near and far the chance to show their school spirit and support our fundraising efforts from home. These seasonal sales were a hit and helped spread Bambi cheer well beyond the campus.

The busy spring events included held a bingo night, where alumnae and friends gathered for an evening of fun, prizes, and camaraderie. Milestone class reunions brought Bambies together to reconnect, reminisce, and celebrate. One of the most touching moments came at Commencement, when about 100 Golden Girls from the Class of 1975 proudly walked with the graduating Class of 2025. This beautiful tradition continues to bridge generations of St. Hubert alumnae. SHAA members welcomed the Class of 2025 with a special breakfast to honor their transition into alumnae life. It was a joy to connect with these young women and present each one with an official SHAA alumnae pin—a symbol of the lifelong sisterhood they're now part of.

Throughout the year, we heard about **casual gatherings of Bambies**—from monthly lunches to spontaneous get-togethers—and we loved seeing the photos many of you shared. We even featured a few on our **Facebook page**, where our community continues to grow and stay connected. We now have almost 7,000 followers.

Our website continues to draw more visitors and has topped 10,000 during the past 12 months. If you haven't visited recently, we invite you to check it out!

And perhaps most meaningful of all—SHAA made a **substantial donation to St. Hubert Catholic High School for Girls**. This directly supports the school's mission and our shared commitment to empowering future generations. Thank you for making this year unforgettable. Your continued involvement keeps SHAA thriving. We look forward to another amazing year ahead!

Calling All Social Media-

Love St. Hubert and social media? The SHAA is looking for a Volunteer Social Media Coordinator to help us stay connected and grow our online presence!

We're seeking someone to create and schedule posts, highlight alumnae, promote events, and keep the Bambi spirit alive on platforms like Facebook and Instagram.

With nearly 7,000 followers, you'll have a real audience and real impact as you help us engage our amazing alumnae community. This is perfect for someone who's just starting out, wants real-world experience, and needs a strong line on their résumé. It's a flexible, remote role—just a few hours a week—and a great opportunity to give back to your alma mater while building digital skills.

Interested? Tell us a little about yourself. Email us at **shaawebmaster@gmail.com**. We'd love to have you on the team!

Sip & Support

We're thrilled to announce that SHAA is partnering with Giving Bean, a company renowned for its freshly roasted specialty coffee, artisan teas, and all-natural cocoa and chai.

Pricing is similar to other high-quality online coffee and tea retailers, making it a deliciously smart choice—for your wallet and for SHAA.

Giving Bean selects the finest Arabica coffee beans from premier growing regions and small-batch roasts to bring out the best flavor and freshness. They offer medium to dark roasts, flavored and organic coffees, to gourmet looseleaf teas, cocoa, and chai—available in whole bean, ground, or K-Cups. It's a simple way to give back through something you already enjoy every day. Shop now: Click the banner at the top of our website **StHubertAlumnae.org**

Staying in Touch

Send Alumnae-related news, notifications, questions, concerns, compliments, and suggestions to SHAlumnae@gmail.com.

Have you moved? School Alumnae
Affairs wants to know!
Keep your information up to date by
sharing your new address, phone
number, and email.
To send your details, visit

www.huberts.org/updateyourinfo/

Newsletter Staff

Editor: Eleanor M. Henry ('68) Contributors: Colleen Kean (SH staff) Cheryl Altamuro O'Neill ('82) Lisa McNesby '95